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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF  

STUDY SESSION OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE  

RIO NUEVO MULTIPURPOSE FACILITIES DISTRICT  

 
 

 

 Please take notice that the previously scheduled Study Session of the Board of Directors of the 

Rio Nuevo Multipurpose Facilities District (the “Board”) has been cancelled. The Board’s next 

meeting is presently scheduled to occur on November 19, 2024 at 1 PM.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  




